Representative Lively and other members of the Economic Recovery and Prosperity Committee,
Please support HB 3177. Small business have been devastated due to the mass restrictions that have been imposed on them. It is

time to let them re-open so that we can have an "Economic Recovery" and some "Prosperity." These business owners deserve the
opportunity to be successful and a chance to show they will be responsible. It has been long enough. No, it has been too long.

Thank you,

William Littlefield



